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United dive club trips.  These are organized for the benefit and enjoyment of our club members.  The club 
organizes the trip, negotiates with the resort and/or dive entity to get the best deal possible, and we plan activities 
to make the week a fun and enjoyable week. How we can get these great deals is with your participation!  We  
approach the resort/dive boat and tell them how many of our members will go on the trip (basically a promise that  
the numbers we tell them will come to fruition.)  With our past track record, we usually get a wide-eyed look and  
a “let’s see what we can do” from the destination.  Then we send out the information to all of you to see if you  
can/will go on the trip.  Once we get a good idea from those of you who said you would go on a trip, we continue 
and conclude negotiations and send out the final deal to all of you.  At this time, a commitment from you is  
expected from those who respond that you will go on the trip.  Payment schedule will be explained on the trip 
flyer. 
There may be an occasion with what appears that there is a better deal to our trip destination.  Maybe so, but 
with further comparison, we usually get additional benefits that no one else gets.  We organize and conduct our 
trips in a casual way, considering that we are a club, not a business, with a BIG assumption you will honor your 
commitment once you send in you deposit, pay the remainder payments on time, and attend the trip.  We assume 
all of you are mature enough and honorable enough to follow the way the trip is organized.  We expect you will be  
responsible enough to follow the trip directions and if you’re commitment fails along the way, you will own up and  
“swallow it” and not blame others for your failure to follow your commitment to directions.  The club is not 
trying to “harm” you when something doesn’t go your way.  Our trips are fun and enjoyable and a great deal. 
But please join us with the plan of having fun! 
 
 

 

 

  

   

A few pictures from the clubs Philippines trip 

                       A Fantastic Time in The Philippines 

 

 

 

 

  

From the water cannon solute upon arrival into Puerto 

Galera, to the wonderful food, service and diving 

provided by our hosts, Marco Vincent Dive Resort, the 

week was a great and fun success for all!  The folks at 

Marco Vincent went out of there way to show the club 

a good time during the week.  Marco Vincent is 

planning on opening a new resort in a few years.  

Maybe a return trip to the Philippines? 

  

COZUMEL 
Sept. 22-29, 2024 

Have you reserved a room yet 
for our annual club trip to CZM? 
It’s not too late. 
What: Cozumel, Mexico club trip 
When: Sept. 22-29, 2024 
Where: Cozumel Hotel & Resort 
Cost: $75.00 all-inclusive* pp/dbl  
Diving:  Papa Hogs Dive Emporium 
               $75.00/2 tank boat dive 
See our web site for more 
information and how to book your 
room.  Lot’s of fun and our annual 
mid-week party (Theme TBD) 

Be There! 

HAPPY 4TH of JULY 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/United-Dive-Club/110145491325

